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I strongly oppose SB74. The Feds already know about the navigability of US 

waterways. No need to reinvent the wheel. However, I learned that this bill is no 

longer a study but instead planned restrictions. Farmers and property owners along 

waterways could most definitely be affected. Already so many regulations to 

navigate. Please do not move this bill forward. Vote NO on SB74. 


